NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Zoning Hearing Board of the City of Lebanon, PA will hold a public hearing on
Wednesday, September 18th, 2024 at 4:00 P.M. in the multi-purpose room of City Hall,
located at 735 Cumberland Street., Lebanon, PA. Beginning at the scheduled hour, the
Board will consider the following petition

Petition #13-2024 was filed by Cristan Bueno concerning their property located at 339
N. 5th St. Lebanon, PA. They are requesting a Special Exception to convert from the
current legal use of a Single family dwelling to a 2 unit The property is located in the
Residential High Density (RHD) zoning district.

All interested parties are invited to attend
Robert Hoffman Chairman,
City of Lebanon Zoning Hearing Board



